Dear All-
DotConnectAfrica supports the recommendations of this report, with the exception of the proposed 90 day window for applications.  A 90 day period is excessively long and will harm the vast majority of applicants.  We recommend this application period be reduced to 30 days.
___________________________
Thomas Kamanzi
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